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Almonds

Facts/Market Data:

On Tuesday 11th September the Almond Board of California released the second position report
for the almond year 2022/23. With very mixed signals leading up to the report commitments and
new sales were more in focus than the actual shipment numbers. Receipt could give an indication
of the expected crop size, but it is still very early days for that.

After the first two months of the almond year, shipments total 417 million lbs compared to 435
million lbs last year, and at 188.4 million lbs, shipments came in with a sobering number of minus
39 million lbs or 17.6%.

To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team!
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